
PUBLIC NOTICE 

VILLAGE OF LYONS, ILLINOIS 

 

On Wednesday, December 21, 2016 at 6:45 p.m., a public hearing will be held by the Village of 

Lyons in the Board Chambers at the Village Hall, 4200 Lawndale Avenue, Lyons, Illinois on the 

tentative budget of the Village of Lyons for the year ended December 31, 2017. 

 

Dated:  December 8, 2016 

 

Irma Quintero 

Village Clerk  


